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The Social Security Administration Announces 2022 COLA 
5.9% is the biggest COLA increase in decades. 

 
Provided by Scott E. Holstein, CPA, PFS, CFP® 

 
On October 13, 2021, the Social Security Administration (SSA) officially announced that Social 
Security recipients will receive a 5.9 percent cost-of-living adjustment (COLA) for 2022, the 
largest increase in four decades. This adjustment will begin with benefits payable to more than 
64 million Social Security beneficiaries in January 2022. Additionally, increased payments to 
more than 8 million Supplemental Security Income (SSI) beneficiaries will begin on December 
31, 2021.1  
 
Biggest COLA Increase in Decades? While many predicted a bump of as much as 6.1% given 
recent movement in the Consumer Price Index (CPI), the announced 5.9% increase is still 
substantial. Some fear that rising consumer prices may dilute the impact of the increase with 
inflation currently running at more than 5 percent. While this remains to be seen, Social 
Security beneficiaries will no doubt welcome the largest adjustment in many years.1 
 
How You Will Be Notified. According to the Social Security Administration, Social Security and 
SSI beneficiaries are usually notified about their new benefit amount by mail starting in early 
December. However, if you’ve set up your SSA online account, you will also be able to view your 
COLA notice online through your “My Social Security” account.1  
 
Next Steps? If this increase surprises or concerns you, it's always a good idea to seek guidance 
from your financial professional about changes to any of your sources of retirement income. I 
welcome a chance to talk with you about this. 
 
Scott E. Holstein, CPA, PFS, CFP® may be reached at 800.458.9330 or info@prudentwm.com. 
www.prudentwm.com 
   
This material was prepared by MarketingPro, Inc., and does not necessarily represent the views of the presenting party, nor their affiliates. This 
information has been derived from sources believed to be accurate. Please note - investing involves risk, and past performance is no guarantee 
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sources believed to be reliable but we do not guarantee accuracy or completeness. Client account information or transaction 
details do not supersede mailed confirmations or account statements which are the only official records containing this 
information. Electronic mail sent through the internet is not secure and could be intercepted by a third party. For your 
protection, avoid sending identifying information, such as account, Social Security, or card numbers to us or others. Further, do 
not send time-sensitive, action-oriented messages, such as transaction orders, fund transfer instructions, or check stop 
payments, as it is our policy not to accept such items electronically.   
   

Citations 

1. SSA.gov, October 13, 2021 


